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Bobby Adkins

From: MARIO ZUANETTI <mzuanetti@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 4:53 PM
To: Bobby Adkins
Cc: Audrey Fesik
Subject: Meeting of august 27th

 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender  

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.  
 

To whom it may concern : 
My name is Mario Zuanetti and i live in Pompano Beach at 521 N.Riverside Drive #1008 
33062.I received notice of this meeting but unfortunately i won’t be able to attend. 
I believe that the items on the Agenda should be postponed until after budget hearings and community 
discussions in order to give everyone involved more time to review them. 
Best regards. 
Mario Zuanetti 
 
Sent from my iPad 


